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June 24,2010 

Mr. Jon Pawley 

Ohio Power Siting Board 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: Status of OPSB Case No. 09-0552-EL-BLN (Short Line) 
Substation No. 4 to Substation No. 13 138-kV Transmission Line 

Dear Mr. Pawley: 

This letter is to inform you of the status of the Hamilton Short Line Project. Work 
started on February 2,2010. Construction of the 138-kV transmission line has been 
completed. However, the 138-kV transmission line has not yet been energized. We 
expect to energize the line before summer of 2011. 

Sincerely, 

0.. \JUciju:WAli 

Alan Mclntire 
Electric Department 
City of Hamilton, Ohio 

c: Randy Meyer, AMP 
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